M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 5, 2019
RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING: MENTAL HEALTH SERVICE PROVIDERS-HOPE BEHAVIORAL HEALTH AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS
                        Each day as we work with children and families we observe the mental health needs of our students of all ages. We have been able to provide a variety of services and continue to need more. 
                        Many of our students qualify for Medicaid Insurance, however most do not. We are therefore seeking Mental Health Service Providers who also bill private insurance. 

                         HOPE Behavioral Health -Counseling & Therapy Services. Participating with Anthem, Aetna, Cigna, Humana, and Kentucky Medicaid Plans. Our school-based therapy services allow children to receive therapy sessions as part of their school day. With parental consent. , these services may also allow the child's teachers and guidance counselors to collaborate with the therapist in order to support the child's progress at school.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your review.
I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Understanding, as presented
